
 

January 20, 2023 

 

Minnesota Senate Building 

95 University Ave. W  

Saint Paul, MN 55155 

 

RE: Rebecca Lucero 

 

Dear Senate Judiciary Committee:  

 

The Minneapolis NAACP is in support of Rebecca Lucero being confirmed in the Senate.  It is with 

great pleasure that we write this letter of support for Rebecca, as she has been instrumental in 

partnering with the Minneapolis NAACP to establish mini human rights clinics to support, engage, 

and inform the community on how the investigation process takes place.  She has also attended 

community meetings to elaborate on the processes of the Minneapolis Police Department findings, 

and the Decent Decree.  She has been willing to discuss ways to support and build significant 

relationships within the black community, while keeping us informed on current events. 

Lastly, we are excited about the working relationship we will continue to have, as we work toward 

breaking down the doors of discrimination, racism, and all inequities that exist to form barriers and 

roadblocks.  We believe that with Rebecca’s confirmation, our continued partnership, and the 

support of one another, we will be a part of the change that is vital to the growth and development 

of our black/brown communities. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cynthia Wilson 
Cynthia Wilson 
Mpls NAACP President 

president@mplsnaacp.org 

612-806-7801 
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